
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 37 16TH JULY 2021 

Friday 16th July 2021 
 
Children will be coming home with belongings from their 
cloakrooms next week as we clear out in preparation for 
the holidays. Can we also ask that any books belonging 
to school; story books and/or Read Write Inc (especially 
Year 2s) be returned before the holiday. Thank you. 
 
We are lucky enough to be having work done to our 
resources room and the KS2 toilets across the holidays. 
Hopefully both will be spick and span ready for the 
Autumn term. 
 
Next week we finish on Thursday 22nd July with a 
1.30pm finish. (Please can we ask for A-L surnames to be 
picked up at 1.25pm and M-Z surnames 1.35pm).  
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 
 
Weds 21st July 
 Year 5 & 6 swimming 
 Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 2pm 
 
 
Thurs 22nd July  
 Last day of term 1.30pm finish (A-L 

surnames to be picked up at 1.25pm and 
M-Z surnames 1.35pm) 

 
 

INSET DAYS 2021-2022 
 

6th September 2021 
22nd October 2021 
4th January 2022 

6th June 2022 
  25th July 2022   

26th July 2022 

Communications:  

Text: 

 After school clubs reminder 

 Chicken pox information 

Email/letter:  

 Year 6 Leavers’ assembly invitation  

 (Year 6 parents only) 

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national minimum 

expectation is set at 96%. Please help us achieve this and support your 

child’s learning.  

June figures: 

Choughs 90.2%  Puffins 90.5 %    Whole school 90.4% 

ATTENDANCE 

 Shining Stars of the Week 

Lailani Puffins  

For taking on Ocean World so enthusiastically and taking part in the additional performance all by 

yourself. You are a super star! 

Flora Choughs 

For wonderful creativity, determination and for brightening every day. 



Ocean World 
Performance 

Well done to everyone who 
took part in Ocean World!  
Some of our choir members 
have written a short recount: 
 
It was quite daunting when we 
got to the rehearsal because 
sooooo many people were 
already watching and WE were 
the first school to do our dance! 
Fortunately, we remembered it 
all, the fish looked great and it 
was actually really fun.  
 

 
 
We had our dinner in the 
café overlooking Porthcurno 
Beach and some of us think 
we even saw a dolphin 
(though it could have been a 
grey rock!) 
Two coaches got stuck in the 
valley which meant most of 
the audience were late so we 
had to wait for them before 
we could start but once it got 
going, and we saw the whole 
show for the first time,  
 

 
 
it was amazing! The older singers 
and dancers were fantastic and 
VERY flexible and the musicians 
brought the show to life!  
 
 
Thank you to the Minack for 
putting the show on - we will 
wear our t-shirts lots and lots!  
 




